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I support the environment and wildlife so when I heard about this critical situation, I knew I had to
say my peace. Finding a solution for humans should never come at the expense of animals or the
planet. It's inhumane and just cruel to continue using these scrubbers. All types of animals are
suffering around the world because people are not caring and it is disgusting as it is wrong. Please
do the right and just thing by ending the usage of scrubbers.


